
THANK YOU TO ALL THE PARENTS

WHO JOINED US FOR THE

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING.

WE MANAGED TO RAISE A TOTAL

OF £182.10 FROM THE COFFEE

MORNING AND CAKE SALE, TO

HELP SUPPORT PEOPLE LIVING

WITH CANCER.

Crossley Hall Primary School
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N PARENTS WERE INVITED INTOSCHOOL TO JOIN US IN

CELEBRATING THE ‘HARVESTFESTIVAL’. PARENTS WEREABLE TO JOIN THEIR CHILD INMAKING SOME HARVESTCRAFTS. IT WAS LOVELY TOSEE EVERYONE GET STUCKIN AND ALL THE AMAZINGART WORK THE CHILDRENCREATED. 

PARENT
NEWSLETTER:

AUTUMN 1

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

THIS HALF TERM PARENTS HAVE BEEN

INVITED IN TO ATTEND VARIOUS

WORKSHOPS: PHONICS, YEAR 6 SATS AND

THE YEAR 4 MULTIPLICATION CHECK

WORKSHOP. PARENTS HAVE LOOKED AT

HOW WE ARE SUPPORTING THEIR CHILD AT

SCHOOL, AND WHAT THEY CAN DO TO

SUPPORT THEIR CHILD.AT HOME. 



WE WELCOMED PARENTS INTO

SCHOOL FOR OUR ‘FESTIVAL OF

LEARNING’ SESSIONS. THE

SESSIONS SHOWCASED ALL THE

AMAZING WORK CHILDREN HAVE

COMPLETED THIS HALF TERM AND

PARENTS WERE ABLE TO JOIN

THEIR CHILD IN CELEBRATING

THEIR SUCCESSES.

NURSERY, Y1 AND
RECEPTION HAVE

WELCOMED PARENTS INTO
SCHOOL FOR SOME ‘STAY

AND PLAY SESSIONS.’
PARENTS HAVE ENJOYED

PLAYING WITH THEIR CHILD
IN PROVISION AND GETTING

TO SEE SOME OF THE
LEARNING THAT HAS TAKEN

PLACE THIS HALF TERM.

FESTIVAL OF LEARNING
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THANK YOU TO ALL PARENTS WHO HAVE
BEEN INTO SCHOOL AND ATTENDED AN EVENT
THIS HALF TERM. WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD
TO WELCOMING YOU AGAIN IN AUTUMN 2!


